MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE

BENITO JUAREZ MARG : NEW DELHI-110021

Dated : 18.04.2023

Notice to all teaching and non teaching staff

It is our pleasure to inform you that our college is organizing a grand fest
PHOENIX'23 on the 19th and 20th of April, 2023. The event promises to be a fun-

filled experience for everyone and will feature a wide range of activities and
performances.

As teaching and non-teaching staff members, your presence is essential to the
success of this event. Your support will ensure that we can smoothly conduct the
event and create a memorable experience for all participants.

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation during the event and thank you
in advance for your cooperation.

Regards,
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(Prof. Yogeshwar Sharma)
Acting Principal



